
County Junior Organisers Report –  Delegates meeting 22nd June   


What has happened since we last met ………


Training with Tony


We had a great session with Tony at Oakland park on Thursday 21st April – Oakland looked after us 
really well.


Pre handicap and higher handicap Par 3 Fun Days – 


We have now held our first two competitions at Wycombe Heights and Abbey hill and had 9 and 6 girls 
come along. We have had a number of new girls join us and some of the girls from last year have 
started to get their handicaps.


The tiddler trophy was due to be held  on Sunday 19th June at Abbey Hill  but has been postponed  
due to lack of entrants but we do hope we can play it later in the year.


We continue to run the fun competitions and the next one is on the short course at Wexham on 3rd 
July.  Please encourage your junior girls to come along to these- it Is great practice.


County Competitions 


Summer Meeting – Huntswood - 10th July 


Junior county championship- Harleyford – 4th August 


Autumn Meeting – Buckingham GC – 25th September 


Matches 


B B & O team stableford – Oakland – Sunday 20th March- at Oakland Park.   Team of eight girls, best 6 
out of 8 scores to count.  Bucks won the team prize. Congratulations should also go to Georgia Lloyd 
(Buckingham) for coming third in the individual competition and Beth Gilmour ( Beaconsfield) who 
won the individual competition.


We have just had our first scratch match against Oxfordshire.  This was played on Sunday afternoon 
and it rained throughout. We won all three matches.


MS Team matches


Scratch match against Oxfordshire – this was played at Henley Golf Club – in torrential rain.  The girls 
played really won and won 3-0


Handicap match against Oxfordshire – this was played at Harleyfiord and was a close match with Bucks 
winning 3-2.


We have matches against Berkshire to play and the overall winners from the three counties will go 
through to the finals at Goring & Streetley.


Academy Training 




This is now underway at Abbey Hill and Wexham Park. 


For a number of years now we have two centres for our academy training, Abbey Hill and Wycombe 
Heights.  The training consisted of 6 sessions, once a month on a Sunday for about 3 ½ hrs (including a 
break).


Delyth Barnett


BCLGA County Junior Organiser 



